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A Message from Mrs Tai 

House Points

Rashford

StoreyPeake

 

Dear families,
What a year it has been for High Bank! Thank you to everyone for their 
engagement, comments, humour, flexibility and support. The children of High 
Bank have worked so hard and made good progress from all their starting points - as I said in all the
reports, I am really looking forward to seeing what they can achieve next year.

From all the staff here at High Bank, we wish you a safe and restful break. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back on Wednesday 3  September 2025.rd

If you need anything over the summer, the office email will be checked routinely, so please do drop us
a message. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s welfare over the summer, please contact Kirklees Duty &
Advice on 01484 456 848 between 9am-5pm. After hours, please call the police directly. 

Please enjoy seeing a collection of the highlights from this year over the next few pages. 
Don’t forget to sign up to After School Care via the following link:
https://forms.office.com/e/q2z90ftZ55 

House Point winners!

Have a wonderful break.
Mrs Tai 

PAnkhurst

Congratulations team Pankhurst! 
The winning
team won an

ice-cream
sundae bar
with fruit,

sauces and
sprinkles!

27,259 points
is an amazing
achievement.

Well done,
Pankhurst!

https://forms.office.com/e/q2z90ftZ55
https://forms.office.com/e/q2z90ftZ55


Monday 1 / Tuesday 2  September - INSET -
school closed to pupils

st nd

Wednesday 3  September - Children return to
school

rd

Important DatesWeekly Winners
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week and
Caught Being Kind winners this week. 

Star of the Week:

Capella Class: The
Whole Class

Vega Class: Adam

Arcturus Class: Lydia-
Louise

 
Rigil Class: Hendrix

Canopus Class: Treyson

Caught being Kind: 

Capella Class: The
Whole Class

Vega Class: Emilia

Arcturus Class: Finley
 

Rigil Class: Elliott

Canopus Class:
Phoebe

 

Adedoyin
Lexi-Leigh

Alianna
Kutenda 

Tyroy
Tommy

Classroom highlights

Your paragraph text

Y
our paragraph textY
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Class VEga 
We have been learning all about

money in Maths and have enjoyed
working practically to recognise coins

and notes. 

100% attendance 
Congratulations to the following children who
have attended school every day this year or
since they joined us. Well done!

Well done class Vega for having the best
attendance this year at 95%! 

emails
It has come to our attention that
some of our emails to you from
our new communication system,
Arbor, have been going into
people’s junk folders - please look
there if you haven’t received
anything from us recently and add
the High Bank address to your list
of safe senders.

If you still can’t see anything -
please check we have the correct
email address for you so we can
keep you up to date in the new
academic year. Thank you.  

Class capella
Our Nursery Children enjoyed a

delicious picnic style lunch with their
peers before their Graduation.



Classroom highlights cont.
Class Rigil 

As part of our writing week theme, Rigil
sketched an elephant to showcase their

artistic talents.

Class Canopus
Canopus have been making papier-mâché Greek vases. We papier-mâché balloons with a partner. Each half

balloon then became a vase which we painted orange and then added black and white pattern to. 

We had an amazing time in the school garden playing in the mud kitchen, folding and floating origami paper
boats, making willow wands, and making berry juice. We also harvested the potatoes (Grow Your Own provided

the seed potatoes).

We baked pizza rolls this week including a diary-free version. They were rather tasty and the children are all
intending to treat their families by baking some more at home in the holidays (apparently!).

Class Arcturus 

In Arcturus, we have enjoyed making fact files
about elephants.



Holiday club - places still available

5 - 12 year olds



A look back over this year...



KAL Summer offers 

Uniform exchange


